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Falls Church, Virginia— OLLAA congrats President-elect Joe Biden and Vice-president-
elect on their historic election victory. One of the many great things about the United 
States is the ability of the American people to freely elect their leaders. We at OLLAA 
look forward to working closely with the Biden-Harris Administration to ensure that the 
Oromos and all peace-loving people of Ethiopia have the same voting and human rights 
cherished by all Americans.  

 

OLLAA is an umbrella organization that presents dozens of Oromo communities around the 

world. 
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